
 

 

 

For Immediate Release              Contact:  Rep. Shae Sortwell 

March 9, 2021                           (608) 266-9870 

Assembly Election Committee to Hold an Informational 

Hearing on Green Bay Election Fraud 

Madison – Representative Shae Sortwell (R-Gibson) released the following statement today 

regarding the Assembly Election Committee’s scheduled informational hearing tomorrow: 

 

“Having been investigating the City of Green Bay for three-and-a-half months, I look forward to 

hearing from first-hand witnesses about the issues and concerns that transpired from the 

November 3rd, 2020 election in Green Bay.” 

 

“After talking with several poll observers and poll workers and analyzing thousands of emails 

from the City’s Mayor and Clerk offices, here are some of the issues that are evident from the 

investigation: 

 

 The City of Green Bay received thousands of dollars from third-party, out-of-state groups 

to help run the November 3rd, 2020 election. 

 The City Mayor’s office and its democrat activist “advisors” took control and ran the 

election, even though that responsibility belongs to the City Clerk’s office. 

 The City Mayor’s office was in constant communication with these third-party groups to 

assist with their organization of the election. 

 Michael Spitzer Rubenstein, a fellow from one of the third-party groups and resident of 

New York, was given the keys and special access to the KI Convention Center/central 

count location by the City Mayor’s office.” 

 

“These and other issues will be at the forefront of the informational hearing tomorrow. I 

encourage the media to follow the hearing closely.” 

 

Representative Sortwell is available for comment. 
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